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PRELIMINARY INFORMATION

Subject: 2014 Corvette Rear Axle Restriction Has Ended

Models: 2014 Chevrolet Corvette

This Pl was superseded to remove parts restriction. Please discard PIP5142.

The following diagnosis might be helpful if the vehicle exhibits the symptom(s) described in this PI.

Condition/Concern

Effective Tuesday, March 25, 2014 the PQC Restriction has been removed from the following P/Ns 24255985,
24255986, 24255988, 24255987 .

Parts can now be ordered through the regular CCA parts process.

Recommendation/Instructions
GM Engineering would like to thank all dealers that participated in this parts restriction.

Please follow this diagnostic or repair process thoroughly and complete each step. If the condition exhibited is
resolved without completing every step, the remaining steps do not need to be performed.



